
Student Right-To-Know Act 
The Student Right-to-Know Act, passed by Congress in 1990, requires institutions eligible for 

Title IV funding, under the Higher Education Act of 1965, to calculate completion or graduation 

rates of certificate- or degree-seeking, full-time students entering that institution, and to disclose 

these rates to current and prospective students. Every institution that participates in any Title IV 

program and is attended by students receiving athletically-related student aid is required to disclose 

graduation/completion rates of all students as well as students receiving athletically-related student 

aid by race/ethnicity, gender and by sport, and the average completion or graduation rate for the 

four most recent years, to parents, coaches, and potential student athletes.  

 

Central Alabama Community College makes all Student Right-to-Know information available on 

the College’s Consumer Information web page (https://www.cacc.edu/about/consumer-

information/). Requests for printed copies or questions pertaining to the Student Right-to-Know 

information should be directed to the Associate Dean of Institutional Planning, Assessment, and 

Evaluation at (256) 215-4246. 
 


